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Sundin, Steven C.

From: Charm Miller-Davis <cmyflowers@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2024 3:39 PM

To: Sundin, Steven C.

Subject: VAC2023-0002

[You don't o
en get email from cmyflowers@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 

h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden%fica%on ] 

 

CAUTION: This message originated from outside of this organiza%on. Please exercise cau%on with links and a�achments. 

 

Dear Mr. Sundin, 

 

I am wri%ng to you about the street vaca%on pe%%on for the unimproved alley abu4ng Lots 14-18. Block 130.  My 

property abuts this lot. 

When Mr. Morris bought this lot a few years ago he assured me that he was just saving it from development and would 

not be building on it. Now he has changed his mind. 

Please consider that The Fairhaven Neighborhood Associa%on is a�emp%ng to save trees and add more trees to the 

neighborhood to counteract the effects of climate change.  They have an ac%on plan in place. Cu4ng down a heavily 

wooded lot to build another house is not in the neighborhood  plan. 

I strongly disagree with Mr. Morris’s plan to develop this lot and hope that you will consider that the cu4ng of more 

trees is detrimental to all of our futures on this changing planet . 

 

Charm Miller-Davis 

415 Wilson Ave. 

Bellingham, WA 98225 

360.647.4269 

360. 592.8870 
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